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Sent
Subject

26/02/2018

RE: DA17/1092 - 13 - 15 Park Road WALLACIA NSW 2745

To Whom It May Concern

I am writing in regards to the application DA17/1092. I have a few concerns about the cemetry/
crematorium.

Mulgoa rd and Park rd as it is struggle with the amount of traffic as they need road works quite
often, how will it cope with the amount of traffic the cemetery will bring?

The golf course is in a flood zone. I am aware some residents on Mulgoa rd that back onto the
golf course do not have house insurance that covers floods as it is to expensive.

Am very concerned about the value of house prices dropping considerably once this goes
through.

Why build a cemetery/ crematorium right in the middle of such a lovely, peaceful little village,
when there is plenty of property up Greendale rd and further up Park rd.

Thankyou for reading about my concerns.




